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Annual School Supplies Giveaway 

The National City Police Department will be holding the Annual School Supplies 
Giveaway on Wednesday, July 27, 2022 from 8am-1pm.  Through partnerships 
and generous donations from the Walmart and Costco businesses in National 
City, along with the National City Police and Fire Foundation and the Kiwanis 
Club of National City, we will be able to deliver basic learning supplies to 
elementary schools within the National City School District.  

National City police officers and professional staff members will gather at 
the National City Police Department right before 8am on July 27, 2022 and 
caravan to Olivewood Elementary, located at 2505 F Avenue in National City.  
Afterward, we will travel to Kimball Elementary, located at 302 W. 18th Street 
in National City. 

Participating police officers and professional staff members will distribute these 
basic supplies directly to the students at each of the mentioned 
elementary schools while they are in their classrooms.  This will provide a great 
opportunity for us to share our support, enthusiasm, and confidence in their 
abilities to excel as a student.   

The National City Police Department is committed to work in partnership with the 
community to aid in the development of our young community members through 
education and training.  Members of the media are encouraged to attend. 
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